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Project:    LAST MILE - Sustainable mobility for the ‘last mile’ in tourism regions.  

Project partner:  Westpomeranian Voivodeship – Regional Office for Spatial Planning of 

Westpomeranian Voivodeship (PP7) 

Name:   Last Mile opening event in Szczecin / Poland 

Date:    June 14-th 2016 

Nr of participants:  31 persons 

 

 
 

The opening event on LAST MILE was held in Regional Office for Spatial Planning of Westpomeranian 
Voivodeship on 14th of June 2016 

 
The meeting was held on June 14-th 2016 in Szczecin in the bureau of Regional Office for Spatial Planning of 
Westpomeranian Voivodeship. It was accompanied by a significant representation of regional stakeholders 
- representatives of the local authorities and municipalities, operators and transport organizers, including 
representatives of Marshal Office of the Westpomeranian Region and the Maritime Office. 
 
The meeting was divided into two parts - presentation of the main objectives and issues addressed in the 
LAST MILE project and an open discussion linking the topics of sustainable and flexible mobility with the 
regional conditions and problems the stakeholder’s have to face. 
 
General conclusion after the meeting was that creating the meeting platform for the exchange of 
knowledge and experience for the flexible transport systems is very welcome and needed by regional 
partners and stakeholders. They have expressed a strong will of cooperation and participation in the LAST 
MILE project.  
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Photos from the meeting 
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